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With respect, I am in opposition of SB 1583 because only local control will protect our 

children from the over-permissive liberals who are using these materials to groom 

children into alternative lifestyles that confuse and harm young people. It's shameful. 

Let parents and local school boards make the appropriate selections for our 

communities. Thank you.  


